
Thanks for
Giving

We are blessed to have so many helping hands
serving at Wrightsville UMC!

As a way of saying thank you, we invite all who
have volunteered in any capacity to attend our

 "Thanks for Giving" dinner.  
 

Thursday, November 14, at 6 pm
 in the Fellowship Hall. 

 
Please RSVP on the deep roots bulletin board or by

calling the church office at 256-4471.


